Eickman, Melissa

From: Steven Bennett <steven.bennett@dominionvoting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 11:02 AM

To: Steven Bennett

Cc: Sheree R. Noell; Waldeep Singh; Nicole Nollette; Mary Cay Albert; Megan Berg; Kari
McCully; Travis Kester; Tom Young

Subject: Dominion Customer Call

Dear California Customer,

We at Dominion hope that you, your staff and families are safe and healthy as we all deal with COVID-19. There is
definitely a lot going on and we want to make sure that we maintain a consistent level of communication with our
customers during this critical time.

We would like set up a phone/zoom call to discuss our development and certification efforts in anticipation of the
November Presidential Election. We continue to prepare for all potential voting models that may be utilized and want

to share our current efforts and timeframes to ensure that we are all moving forward together.

Our current plan is to have two calls available for you to log into. Please RSVP to me with which call is best for your
county.

Wednesday, April 15" at 10:00 AM
Friday, April 17*" at 10:00 AM

Thank you very much and look forward to seeing you again soon.

STEVEN A BENNETT | REGIONAL SALES MANAGER

DOMINION VOTING

I (oo Linda, CA 92354

909.362.1715 MOBILE | DOMINIONVOTING.COM




